Resolution #11-R-19

Submitted By: Alderperson Martin, District 4 & Alderperson Spears, District 12
Date: 8-21-2019

Referred to: Municipal Services Committee

Whereas, Appleton citizens and visitors continue to ask, where is city hall?
And,

Whereas, City of Appleton has made investments of over $1 million in enhancing Finance
and Parks & Recreation enrollment area on first floor, Dance Studios on the second floor,
Remodeling of offices on floors 5 & 6, and there are plans to remodel the Council Chambers

And,

Whereas, the City of Appleton has invested millions in converting Appleton Street to two-
way, with bike lanes and no parking on either side.

And,

Whereas, The City of Appleton needs to provide a welcoming door with good visible
signage, respecting those who are visually impaired and/or with limited mobility; short term
parking; Accessible Handicap Parking Stalls, accessible entrance with no steps and great
lighting

And,

Now, Therefore, Be It Resolved that the Appleton Municipal Services review location and
consider permanent short-term parking for Appleton residents, visitors, permit recipients, and
those attending meetings of committees, and City of Appleton Common Council. And to take

into account, the needs of our other condo neighbors.



